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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Tuesday, April 27, 2004, at 2:30 p.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics:
1. Report of the Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities on questions related to civil society participation

2. Report of the Permanent Council on free trade and investment in the Hemisphere (CP/doc.3876/04)

3. Referral of documents:
· Plan of Action of Mexico City on Decentralization and on Strengthening Regional and Municipal Administrations and Civil Society Participation – Draft resolution (CP/doc.3874/04)

· Follow-up to the Special Summit of the Americas – Draft resolution (CP/doc.3877/04)

 (To be referred to the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities)

· Modernization of the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States – Draft resolution (CP/doc.3875/04)
(To be referred to the General Committee)
4. Other business
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